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August 4, 2020 
 
Good afternoon Tiger families: 
 
A couple weeks ago, members of our teaching staff met with District 
administrators to plan for our Soft Reopening Week which is scheduled for August 
31st – September 3rd.  During that meeting, our staff worked to develop School 
Supply Lists for the 20/21 school year.  They were very cognizant of the fact that 
the District will strive to be as paperless as possible in efforts to lessen the spread 
of COVID-19.  Further, efforts were made to decrease the school supplies we are 
asking our families to provide.   
 
Attached to this Blackboard Connect email is a copy of our Preschool – 12th Grade 
School Supply List.  This list will also be posted on our District website at:  
www.twinsburg.k12.oh.us. The distribution of this list is timely given the fact that 
the State of Ohio will hold its annual Sales Tax Holiday this weekend, Friday, 
August 7th through Sunday, August 9th.  According to the Ohio Department of 
Taxation, the following items are exempt from sales and use tax: 
 

 An item of clothing priced at $75 or less; 
 An item of school supplies priced at $20 or less; and 
 An item of school instructional materials priced at $20 or less. 

 
Please note that the District will provide a clear bookbag to every student who has 
selected the on-campus option for the coming school year.  No other bookbags 
will be permitted.  Bookbags will be distributed to students during our Soft 
Reopening Week.  Information regarding our Soft Reopening Week is forthcoming. 
 
Thanks for your continued support, 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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